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Tina Hubert <tinahubert@smrld.org>

SMRLD Update - appointments no longer necessary (Feb 1st)


Tina Hubert <director@smrld.org> Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 3:17 PM
To: staff <staff@smrld.org>, Board <board@smrld.org>

Beginning Monday, February 1st we will return to in-library visits, with no appointments necessary!  
Face masks will still be required to cover the mouth and nose at all times while in the library.  
Curbside service will continue at both libraries.
Occupancy limits are in place: 14 main level Delmar Avenue; 6 youth department Delmar Avenue; 6 Johnson Road
Computer availability will continue to be limited to maintain social distancing.
Maximum daily visit time is limited to 1 hour per person.

Cheers!

Tina
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